
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 3/17/2021 
 

Next Meeting: April 13 – Our next meeting is Tues., April 13 at the Sharonville 

Convention Center (11355 Chester Rd.) at 1:00 and 3:30 PM.  Please remember to 

wear masks.  It is required by them so they can be compliant with Ohio laws.         
 

In-Unit Shift Change - Employees interested in changing shifts can do so during the 

next in-unit shift change, which will take place on Monday, April 19.  Please submit 

your request form to the Hourly Staffing Office in building 800 between Mon., March 

22 to Fri., April 2 by 5:00pm. 

Delegates for the Grand Lodge Convention – We will be taking nominations for 

delegates to the 2021 Grand Lodge Convention in San Diego at the April meeting.   

Vaccines at GE Learning Centre – The next step in Ohio vaccinations is essential 

workers, and you will be able to get your shot(s) at the GE Learning Centre.  More 

information will be provided as soon as we know dates and times.  
 

Safety Training Classes – Brother Court Lillard is putting together a class for electrical 

maintenance.  Be sure to attend safety training when you are assigned to do so.  We 

want everyone to leave work without injuries.    
 

April Gun Raffle – We will be drawing for a Steyr Scout RFR and a Bushnell A17 scope 

at the April meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  YOU MUST BE 

PRESENT TO WIN.  Contact your steward or a Trustee for tickets - Ken Sandy 

(513)276-6491, Dan Pence (513)285-2725, or Brad Powers (513)374-7025. 
 

Seniority Lists – A new seniority list will be posted on our website today. 
 

Dependent Audit – Be sure to get your audit completed soon if you haven’t already.  

If you need help uploading your information, you can see Betsy in HR. 
 

Glove Exchange – A glove exchange will be coming up on March 23 and 24.  More 

details to come. 

 

VPP Position – If you interested in filling the VPP role for the IAM, please contact your 

steward or committee person.  They will be doing interviews next week. 


